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MD19 LCIF Report (Clubs in Canada) 

 

The District Coordinators and Myself  hold monthly roundtables and attend the 

monthly CA II(west) meetings. 

 

A training and information session facilitated by the Area/ National leaders and 

myself was given in late November with 12 attending including District 

Coordinators, District Governors and Zone Chairs. 

 

In general, the donations to LCIF continue to be lower this year than this time last 

year but I am confident we will slowly grow our contribution. We are continuing to 

encourage individual Lions to make LCIF one of their Charities of Choice now that 

Canadians can receive a tax receipt for their donation.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted  

Lion Cec Specht  

MD19 LCIF Coordinator for Canadian Clubs  
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